


WHO Code Compliance Panel
45th Meeting Summary 
The Panel met via ZOOM on 20 August 2024. 
The Panel discussed correspondence about an INC member that had provided a low-value medical item to health workers. This item should not be offered to staff or whanau in Baby Friendly Hospital Initiative-accredited facilities. 
No formal complaints were discussed. No appeals findings were noted.
The Panel continued its review of its terms of reference, confirming its agreement that the remit remains narrowly focused on monitoring the INC Code of Practice and the Health Workers’ Code. It proposed a number of amendments to the terms of reference to support improved operations and transparency of its work.   
The Panel reviewed its 2023/24 Annual Report, which will be published on the Ministry of Health website when it is finalised.
The Panel noted a recent meeting between the Chair and the Infant and Young Child Feeding Committee, recognising that it is helpful for both parties to understand their respective work programmes.
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